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Together, we have been watching the tragic events that have taken place in Ukraine over the past weeks. It
has been nothing short of a humanitarian crisis. The violence and disruption that has been hurled upon the

innocent people of Ukraine is inhumane and undeserved.

It is important that we, as a community, pray for the Ukrainian people, as they fight for freedom and flee
for safety. It is especially vital that we do our part in supporting the many causes that are working to
protect and support the people of the war-torn nation.

I strongly encourage you to donate to the many organizations doing great work to aid the innocent lives of
this tragedy.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/daphne-jordan/landing
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/ukraine
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/humanitarian-relief
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/charitable-organizations


Here a few links to help the people of Ukraine:

International Committee of the Red Cross: https://www.icrc.org/en/donate/ukraine

Project HOPE: https://www.projecthope.org/

There are many ways New Yorkers can help the people affected by this conflict. This is our way of
supporting the people of Ukraine who deserve freedom and safety.

Thank you for your support.
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